4.11 (d)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: A Defense of One-Way Streets

From: Mike Lyons

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 10:53 AM

To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Wilson, Maureen
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>;
Merulla, Sam <Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Powers, Russ <Russ.Powers@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark,
Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda
<Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene
<Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Whitehead, Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi
<Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>

Cc: Jim Longhorn ; JIM GLYNNIS; KK Z;; Joanna Frketich; Hamilton Spectator <news@thespec.com>; Tips CHCH

<tips@chch.com>;
Subject: A Defense of One-Way Streets

When I posted this video to the SAFE Hamilton: Streets Are For Everyone Facebook group on May 7 at about 11:00
AM. At 5:36 PM, the group admin, Tara Zabella, posted this message:

facebook

o ! SAFE Hamilton: Streets Are For Everyone

"_.

May 7 at 5:.36 PM -

Admin note: this group has a
"one and done" policy
regarding derogatory and/or
hateful content. Any such
activity will be deleted and the
user will be blocked.

Later that day, I went to check the group to see if anyone had commented.
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Instead, I found this,

This content isn't available right now

When this happens, it's usually because the owner only
shared it with a small group of people, changed who can
see it or it's been deleted.

Go to News Feed

Go Back
Visit Help Center

Okay. The video does contain some derogatory comments, but the whole concept of two-way street conversion
deserves them. The video also contains some profanity, but it is also appropriate given the topic.

https://www.bitchute.com/video/trkvNIKWHajG/

in response to https://www.chch.com/hamilton-city-council-will-consider-converting-main-street-back-to-a-two-lane-
road/




